
From: Sharon Haddock
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency bill
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 2:48:47 PM

Good Afternoon

Sharon Haddock of

I am writing to request you do NOT extend the emergency bill beyond it date as I write this email.
As the virus is proved to be less deadly than first thought, and practically all the people have been vaccinated
against it, I see no reason to extent the emergency bill, unless of course it’s all about the money and not peoples
health.
It’s obviously over. End it.
Kind regards
Sharon

Sent from my iPhone
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